Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong
79B Pok Fu Lam Road,

Tel : 2546-1644 Fax : 2517-2483
Website : www.csshk.edu.hk

215" April, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on Proper ways of carrying School Bags and Wearing of Summer School Uniforms
No.208B
(To: All students)

1. Overweight schoolbags and improper ways of carrying schoolbags will affect the
physical development of students. In view of this, the following suggestions are
provided for parents' reference:

<> When purchasing a school bag, be sure to choose a school bag with the right size
with light material. In addition, pay attention to whether the school bag can evenly
distribute the weight on all parts of the body.

< There are many types of schoolbags available in the market, such as rucksack type,
handle type and drag type, etc. Among them, the rucksack type can best meet the
requirement of evenly distributing the weight.

<> When using a rucksack schoolbag, use both shoulder straps at the same time and
regularly check whether the shoulder straps are in suitable length and fit the bag
close to the back to achieve the best supporting effect.

< Parents should always remind students to pack their schoolbags according to the
timetable, reduce unnecessary items and so as the weight of the schoolbags.

2. For school uniforms, students can add a white cardigan to the summer school uniform
according to the weather conditions. The cardigan should not be replaced by sports
uniform jacket or the winter fleece coats. For the specifications and requirements of
summer school uniforms, please visit the school website.

Mr. Chim Hoh Ming
Principal, CSSHK
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To CSSHK Class No: ( )

Reply Slip for notice on Proper ways of carrying School Bags and Wearing of Summer School

Uniforms 2022-2023 No.2088B

I acknowledge receipt of the above notice and understand its content.

Name of student: Class:

Name of parent: Signature:

Contact Number:

25.04.2023 Keung



